
 
 

 

  How Can the Bus  
Better Serve Your Needs? 

 
 
The Santa Barbara County Association of Governments will be holding a public hearing 
to listen to your transit needs as a resident of the North County.  Please plan to attend 
and present your comments or concerns about transit service in the North County. 
 

When: Thursday, January 21, 2016 @ 10:00 AM 
 

Where: Board of Supervisors Hearing Room 
511 E. Lakeside Parkway 
Santa Maria, CA 
    

 
 
 

It’s Easy! 
 
Simply come to the public hearing on January 21, 2016 by 10:00 AM.  Fill out a comment 
card located on the table in the back of the Supervisors Hearing Room.  Staff will 
forward your card to the Chair, who will call your name for you to come to the podium 
and express your views.   

 
You may also send your comments in writing by January 29, 2016 to: 

 
Santa Barbara County Association of Governments 

260 N. San Antonio Rd., Suite B 
Santa Barbara, CA  93110 

-or by email to- 
comment@sbcag.org 

mailto:comment@sbcag.org

